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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I'm writing to voice my
strong objections to the
redistricting plan now being
considered during the
special legislative session
called by Gov. Abbott. The
reason for the proposed
redistricting plan, as I
understand it, is to further
entrench GOP power in an
already deep red state. I
see this as nothing more
than a power grab that will
result in the further
erosion of civil rights. To
be clear, I'm opposed to
gerrymandering by EITHER
party; however, current maps
are already heavily
gerrymandered in GOP favor.
As my elected representative
I ask you to stand up for
everyone you represent and
urge your fellow lawmakers
to do the same. If you must
redraw the maps, please make
them FAIR. Thank you.




